TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD
MINUTES from the WORKSHOP
MONDAY, MAY 9th, 2022

The Town Board convened for their regularly scheduled workshop meeting on Monday, May 9th, 2022 at 7:00 PM via Zoom  All five Board members were present: Wendy Burton, Anne Arent, Margaret Fallon, Nathan Lavertue and Frank Pepe. The Board discussed their agenda items for the Thursday meeting: a presentation on Thursday by Board of Assessment Review Chair Stacey Adams, the Burdick Park Committee’s request for brush hogging, closing the Haunted House account and moving the funds into the General Fund, a Gay Pride proclamation, ARP funding of CPL building structures’ survey bill, budget resolutions and other matters.  It was also mentioned that Thursday’s meeting would be dedicated to the memory of Farley Churton with Supervisor Burton hoping that his daughters could attend the meeting and see the plaque on the Town Board table made to honor Farley’s craftsmanship.

[bookmark: _Hlk63930961]A motion was made by Wendy Burton, seconded by Margaret Fallon, to close the Workshop meeting at 8:10 PM and go into an Executive Session regarding litigation and personnel.  Motion carried with all voting in favor.

A motion was made by Margaret Fallon, seconded by Anne Arent, to close the Executive Session at 8:30 PM and go back into the regular session of the meeting.  Motion carried with all voting in favor.

With no action taken, the Board adjourned their workshop at about 8:31 PM with a motion to adjourn made by Margaret Fallon, seconded by Anne Arent.  Motion carried.


	
Respectfully submitted, 


	________________________________
Ritamary Bell
Town Clerk
